
Dear families 

 

This Friday, 30th April, will be the next in the series of our monthly Plastic Free 

Fridays.  

 

We are asking all the children who bring a packed lunch to school to make sure 

that there is no single-use plastic packaging in their lunch box – so no disposable 

bottles, drink cartons, crisp packets, yoghurt pots etc! Sandwiches and other lunch 

box contents could be put into a reusable container, such as Tupperware, or 

wrapped in tin foil (which can be washed and then reused), rather than being 

wrapped in cling film. Please also make sure that your child has a reusable water 

bottle (such as a normal school water bottle) with them, rather than a single-use 

plastic bottle. 

 

We hope this will help us all to think about how we can reduce the amount of 

plastic pollution that is endangering our wildlife and environment, to be extra 

vigilant about littering and to make an active choice to avoid single-use plastics 

wherever possible.  

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Ritchie 
 


